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Hello class 1!

I hope you and your families are staying safe and well. Another week has flown by and so we have added your work for this week to the school website.

I have spoken to Mrs Mitchell this week and she is really missing you all, as I am. 
We talked about our families and the VE day celebrations. Did you manage to take part in any VE Day commemorations? 
We hope you managed to find out a little about what happened in 1945 and why it is so important to remember. 
We made some bunting and had a mini street party in our garden. It was fun to spot all the Union Jacks when we went for a walk (as well as rainbows of course!) 
The weather was fantastic! 

We miss you all and hope that all is ok for you and your families. 
Keep smiling and stay safe. 
There are lots of activities to choose from so hopefully you will find plenty to keep you busy and also things that you find fun and interesting to learn about.

I have added a cut-and-stick clock to help you make o’clock and half past times. Clocks can be very tricky to read and quite confusing, but it will be a challenge too; counting in 5s, splitting into halves and quarters to start using the correct mathematical language. 


Mr Mortimer and Mrs Mitchell
 

